From: Chris Honigsberg

To: -- City Clerk
Subject: 5th Street Public Comment
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 6:03:16 PM
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Good evening,

Thank you for addressing the traffic concerns on 5th Street. I live on- As part of your plan for 5th Street,
please consider repaving the road between D street and F Street. That part was not newly paved when 5th was
repaved along most of the road. There are cracks and holes that should be smoothed out for bicycles. We also
request you consider speed humps or other means to slow traffic as it is not uncommon for vehicles to travel at very
high speeds down our street.

Thank you,

Chris

Sent from my iPhone





